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Good Afternoon Accompsett Families, 
 
This week PSEG came to Accompsett to work with our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students.  They 
participated in the Touch a Truck program which taught our students important safety skills.  
Additionally they learned about the role of a lineman and the tools they use to keep our 
electrical systems up and running.   
 
Continued practice of basic skills (reading, writing, mathematical computation) are essential for 
students to keep the knowledge they acquired throughout the school year and prevent “summer 
slide.” Once again the Smithtown Central School District will be holding a summer bridge 
program. This program is completely virtual and is an opportunity for students to receive 
ongoing instruction during the summer months.  More information can be found here.  
 
The NYS Mathematics Assessment  and Science will take place next week.  This year the test 
will be administered on Chromebooks.  Please make sure to send your child to school with 
theirs fully charged.  The schedule is as follows: 
 
 

Grade Part 1 Part 2 

4th Grade Mathematics  May 6, 2024  May 7, 2024

3rd Grade Mathematics  May 8, 2024  May 9, 2024

5th Grade Science  May 10, 2024

 
 
The Accompsett Elementary 5th Grade Chorus has been selected to sing the national anthem 
at the LI Ducks game on June 1st at 6:30.  This is a fun family event.  There will be fireworks 
and entertainment for everyone.  Click here for more information.   
 
The PTA has partnered with GOAT USA to create a Smithtown t-shirt!  They can be purchased 
on the PTA Memberhub.  Shirts are available in both youth and adult sizes.   
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rqWp1k5P_Ov6aFfAHyKCrZRtK5D4AeMGrPB72pK5k1c/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-7IX1yF7OiYQ0YohwMGSFKgje5Vy9He8/view?usp=sharing
https://aelpta.memberhub.com/store/items/1002689


Please see the May Unplugged newsletter created by our SEL instructional specialists.   
 
Field Day will take place on Thursday, May 23rd on the AMS field.  Classroom teachers will 
divide each class into colors.  They will be sending that information home to you in the very near 
future.  The schedule can be found here.  If we need to reschedule due to weather, the rain date 
is May 28th.   
 
Did you know AEL is a Box Tops School? Use this referral code V4EF8UCB when you sign up 
and you’ll get 25 Bonus Box Tops when you scan your first receipt now through 05/31/2024 
while supplies last! Download the Box Tops for Education app here.  
 
Please see the attached list of upcoming events and important dates. Please note that Cultural 
Arts events take place during the school day and are for students only.  They provide many 
wonderful opportunities for students to have fun and learn at the same time.  Don’t forget to talk 
about them at home.  
 
I hope you and your family have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Best,  
 
Tim Hellmuth  
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1HXf4budBwuf23WTQ5bCeut-OZDrBUrowg94rSeArUgk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AT78A9QSKDQrFBK4q1om-sHni_M3pQZSoc7wKPUdlKU/edit?usp=sharing
https://btfe.smart.link/c2jjdifkw?referral_code=V4EF8UCB
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cA93T_NimgfuvXzbIgZlmJoIjPM9jwhvd_OYEFVzVqw/edit

